
ATTENTION GOLFERS 
 
 
If you are a current member of Unit 90 and like to play golf, 
this is the offer for you! 
 
A few lucky Unit 90 golfers will be able to play Kemper Lakes 
following our Summer Luncheon on June 21, absolutely free. 
 
 

In order to be considered for this special treat, you must bring a new member to the summer 
luncheon who has signed up for the Unit 90 “special 5 year rate”.  This will be confirmed by our 
membership chairperson, Bobby Reinhardt. 
 

We will not be certain how many can play until shortly before the luncheon. Spaces available will 
be determined after members of Kemper Lakes Golf Club make tee times.  Unit 90 can have 
some of the remaining tee times. 
 
Therefore, if you wish to be considered to play, please fill out the form on the bottom of this 
sheet and send it, along with the new member’s information and check to: 

Liz White, 5805 Prairie Lane., Palatine IL 60067-7357 
 

Those wishing to golf, and have a new member attending the luncheon will be listed in sequence 
of returned forms.  Liz White will call those who will be able to play a few days prior to the 
luncheon. 
 

If you are selected to play, bring your clubs and please remember: 

1) Appropriate attire is required (no jeans; shirts must have collars) 
2) Bring plenty of golf balls; after all it is called Kemper LAKES 
3) Keep pace! 
 

✂--------------------------------------------------------✂---------------------------------------------------✂ 
Please return to:  Liz White, 5805 Prairie Lane., Palatine IL 60067-7357 

Member’s Name:  ____________________________ Phone Number:  ________________ 

New Member’s Name:  ____________________________ District retired from  ________ 

New Member’s email address:  ___________________________ Year Retired:  _________ 

New Member’s Telephone number:  ____________________Date Received by Unit 90_________ 


